

OIR: 2324/852

9 April 2024

Tēnā koe

Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA)

Thank you for your email of **21 March 2024** requesting the following information:

Just noticed not all areas receive fluoride. Was this ever added for Paekakariki water? If so, when and why did it change?

To the best of my knowledge, fluoride has never been added to the Paekakariki water supply. The natural occurring fluoride levels in the source water is 0.16ppm.

Ngā mihi,

Sean Mallon

Group Manager Infrastructure and Asset Management Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū Anga me te Whakahaere Rawa

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website, with your personal details removed.